
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 
 
 
The District has received the Certificate of Excellence for the preceding thirty-six years from ASBO and 
has received the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence for the preceding twenty-three years from 
GFOA. The CAFR was reviewed and approved by the Audit Committee on November 21, 2019. In 
addition, our external auditors have audited the financial statements and have rendered an unqualified 
opinion. A copy is available on the 14th Floor of the KCW Administration Center and online via the 
Broward County Public Schools eAgenda at: https://webappe.browardschools.com/eAgenda.  
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